
7th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

RE: 4N Class DOJO Reward

At the beginning of Term 6, the children decided that when they gained a class total of 2000 Dojo points, they would

like to have a water fight on the field. The children have been working extremely hard since the start of the year, by

making the right choices and following the rainbow rules. I am pleased to tell you that this week they reached their

target of 2000 and therefore have earned their reward.

The reward will take place on Thursday 14th July.

Children will need to:

● wear PE kit to school (which will get wet!);

● bring in a towel

● bring in their school uniform and school shoes, to change into after the water fight;

If you wish, your child may bring their own water pistol.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss. O Newman

4N Class Teacher


